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NO SACK LUNCHES NEED TO BE BROUGHT TO 
WORHIP AT THE MENDOCINO PRESBYTERIAN 
CHURCH ON SUNDAY, APRIL 22nd at 11:00 a.m.!


Pastor Cheryl just received word from Pastor Matt that his     
 congregation thinks it would be rude to ask us to bring our 

own food for lunch following worship.  So, thanks to their thoughtfulness and 
generosity…we have been invited to be Mendo Prez’s guests for lunch! 





At last night’s Session meeting it was decided to call for a special congrega-
tional meeting following worship on May 6th for the purpose of electing the 
Pastor Nominating Committee. The following church members have agreed to 
have their names put forth as nominees: Tara Estes, Marsha Jeffries, Nancy 
Jorgensen, Sid Long, Eve Oliphant, DeAnn Payne, and Steve Worthen.  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